DNHG Guided Tour of Tashkeel Exhibition "Plastics" on Saturday 14th March 2020
Gosia van Unen has kindly offered to lead a guided tour of the Tashkeel exhibition "Plastic" on Saturday 14th March 2020. Gosia is an artist and member of Tashkeel Studios.
We will meet at 11am at Tashkeel Hub, Nad Al Sheba (Next to the Nad Al Sheba Health Center)  
Refreshments will be provided at the end and the visitors can explore the facilities and enjoy Tashkeel's garden. 
 Maximum Number of Participants: 20.  
Those interested in attending the tour should email Gosia at gosia@vanunen.net for registration.

About the exhibition: Featuring works spanning a range of mediums by over 30 UAE-based artists, the exhibition seeks to drive discussions around single-use plastic and explore alternative solutions. Presented across two venues, it is accompanied by workshops and seminars for adults and families.

Does a dystopia or utopia await us in the future? Will we live amid the detritus of hyper-consumerism or lead a wholly sustainable existence where single-use plastic is the stuff of history?

In this exhibition, Tashkeel examines the imagined and actual environmental, social, economic, cultural dimensions of the plastics issue that has led to the wasteland engulfing us. We have identified the problem. We know the solutions. The question is can we change our behaviors and priorities?

